
Autumn Term News from Nacton Church of England Primary School 

 

 

We now have our very own School Prayer! Following involvement from pupils, governors, 

parents and staff we have chosen the school’s five core values as; truthfulness, 

perseverance, compassion, respect and responsibility. These have been incorporated into 

our school prayer. We then created a display using hearts, hands and minds made by pupils 

and parents at our Christmas decoration afternoon.  

 

We welcomed a SIAMS inspector to our school at 

the end of the 1st half term, and achieved an 

overall rating of good. The inspector was 

impressed with the pupils who led our Collective 

Worship, our school councillors and also our 

school captains.  

 

Our reception pupils performed, very 

sucessfully,  their own nativity for their 

parents/carers. Luckily we have a pair of 

donkeys who live nearby who were willing 

to walk Mary and Joseph to Bethlehem!            

We celebrated World Toilet Day by hosting Anglian 

Water and Therese Coffey, MP.  We assisted in unveiling 

their new vehicle livery, which has a focus on being 

aware of what you should and shouldn’t flush down the 

toilet. This provided a great opportunity for our Year 5 

and 6s to learn about current environmental issues. 


